
Providing a Better 
Future for Our Children!



Assemblyman Brian Manktelow is happy that 
our children have returned to school safely. 
Brian is pleased to announce: 

Over $520 million in state aid will be distributed to the 
schools in his district (A.3006-C);

His district has received $125.9 million in Federal Stimulus 
Aid for schools;

He has pushed for our classrooms to be brought back to 
100% capacity with proper safety measures in place;

$34 million in Library Construction Aid will be distributed to 
libraries across the state (A.3004-D); 

He obtained $25,000 in Bullet Aid for local libraries  
(E.446 of 2021); and

$94.1 million will be distributed in Library Aid for New York 
(A.3003-C).

For more information on this or any legislative matter, please contact 
Assemblyman Manktelow at manktelowb@nyassembly.gov,  
(315) 946-5166, or 10 Leach Road, Lyons, NY 14489.


